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YEAR 6 CLASS ASSEMBLY 

Well done to the children in Year 6 who performed a 

brilliant assembly all about International Women’s 

Day. The performance was very powerful. The 

children read with great confidence and enthusiasm. 

It was lovely to see so many of the Yr 6 family and 

friends who came along to celebrate with us during 

our Fun Friday Superstar assembly as well.  

 

 
 

A special shout out to all our inspirational women 

here at Holy Family who help create a wonderful, 

caring and positive learning environment for all our 

children to feel safe and flourish in. Holy Family is a 

great place to learn and work at and this is due to so 

many of the women here who are passionate about 

their roles and often go over and above.  

 
 

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY 

 

ATTENDANCE NEWS 

The race begins for our Pizza Party 

competition for attendance. Remember any 

class that gets 100% receives 2 green marks 

that week!! Attendance for this week from 

the 4th Feb to 8th March is as follows: Come on 

children make sure your class gets in the 

green zone for your Pizza Party!! 
Green – 97%+, Yellow – 94%+, Red - 93.9% & below 

Class % 

score 

Rating Total amount 

of green won 

this term 

Year 6 97%  2 

Year 5D 

 

99%  4 

Year 5Mc 

 

96%  9 

Year 4  

 

99%  8 

Year 3/4 

 

93%  3 

Year 3 

 

99%  4 

Year 2 

 

99%  5 

Year 1/2 

 

96%  5 

Year 1 

 

97%  5 

Rec K  

 

99%  4 

Rec M 

 

99%  3 

__________________________________ 

LEGO/ YR6 SATS CLUB – 11th MARCH 

Just a reminder from last week’s newsletter, 

that please note due to a staff training 

Twilight session, these clubs will be off on 

Monday. 
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‘Only the best is good enough’  
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BOOK FAIR 2024 

We are delighted to announce that the book fair will 

be coming to our school on the 14th March until the 

19th March. The children will have a chance to 

browse the books on offer, and we encourage you to 

take this opportunity to promote a love of reading 

with your child. Sale times will be after school each 

evening on those dates.  

_______________________________________ 

YEAR 1 CLASS ASSEMBLY 

Just a reminder from the events tab on the app, 

that all parents and family of children in Miss 

Wiggins’ Year 1 class are welcome to join us for 

their class assembly next Friday 15th March. The 

theme will be St Patrick’s day followed by the 

Superstar assembly with the parents.  

 
_______________________________________ 

FRIDAY 15th MARCH 2024 – NON-UNIFORM 

DAY 

Just a reminder that next Friday, the children can 

come into school wearing non uniform and wear 

something that has a green colour on an item of 

clothing if possible. This is to highlight St Patrick’s 

Day and we are looking forward to welcoming the 

families of Year 1 on this day to their class 

assembly. In exchange for wearing non uniform, the 

children are to bring in £1 cash for the school fund 

on this day. For those of you who wish to pay by 

ParentPay, we will set this up on ParentPay next 

Friday and then you can choose to pay £1 online or 

in cash on this day.  

The children’s school fund helps us to subsidise 

school trips and provide rewards to the children 

across the year. 

_______________________________________ 

PTA EASTER RAFFLE PRIZES 

Thank you to those of you who have sent in a prize 

for the Easter raffle. The PTA has asked if any of 

our Holy Family community has any prizes that they 

can donate for our annual PTA Easter raffle. If you 

can help out, please contact holyfamilyhalewoodpta 

@yahoo.com and the PTA will get back in touch in 

due course. 

BISHOP TOM WILLIAMS 

Bishop Tom Williams will be visiting the school 

on Thursday 14th March as part of his pastoral 

visits around the parishes. We look forward to 

welcoming him back again to our school and to 

find out how he is doing as he meets and greet 

the classes throughout the morning.  

_______________________________ 
MARIE CURIE APPEAL 

We are continuing to sell Daffodils in school, 

to help raise as much money as we can for the 

Marie Curie Hospice in Woolton Village. 

The School Council will continue to visit 

classes regularly, so the children can purchase 

a Daffodil. 

We would be very grateful for any donations 

received. 

 
_______________________________ 

TIMES TABLES ROCKSTARS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The return of the ‘Battle of the Bands’ 

competition resumes again this week. Well 

done to Yr5D, Yr3/4 and Yr 1/2 who won this 

week.  

  

The new fixtures are: 

 

Year 1 v Year 1/2 v Year 3 

Year 5Mc v Year 2 

Year 5D v Year 4 

Year 6   v Year 3/4 

To take part, children need to log in to their 

TTRockstars account at home and answer as 

many questions as possible, in any game type. 

The competition will run until 7:00pm on 

Thursday 21st  March 2024 and the winning 

class will receive extra play! 
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